
Phillips Murrah announces new
Director,  Shareholder  for
2018

Director Kayce L.
Gisinger

Phillips  Murrah  is  proud  to  announce  Attorney  Kayce  L.
Gisinger  has  been  selected  to  join  the  Firm’s  group  of
Directors, bringing the total number to 35.

“Working  at  Phillips  Murrah  has  been  such  a  positive
experience, and I have so much respect for everyone here; not
just in terms of the commitment to providing the highest level
of service to our clients but also the equally outstanding
commitment to community service work here in Oklahoma City,”
Gisinger said. “I feel very honored to be part of such an
amazing group and look forward to my new role with the firm.”

As a litigation attorney with extensive trial experience with
beginnings at the Oklahoma County District Attorney’s Office
where she tried over 100 jury trials, Gisinger’s practice has
grown  to  include  the  defense  of  cases  involving  product
liability, auto and trucking negligence, premises liability,
medical  malpractice,  legal  malpractice,  employment  law  and
insurance litigation.

“Kayce has an expansive career as an accomplished litigator,
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and the Firm couldn’t be more proud to have her join our group
of  Directors  and  Shareholders,”  said  Thomas  G.  Wolfe,
President and Managing Partner. “We expect Kayce’s expertise
and commitment to her clients to flourish exponentially in her
new role at Phillips Murrah.”

A native Oklahoman, Gisinger was raised in Lawton and has
resided in Oklahoma City for the past 30 years. She is active
in her community and volunteers at various animal shelters and
local food banks.

She officially assumed her new role on Jan. 1, 2018.
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